The Delaware County District Library Board of Trustees met in a regular session at the Delaware
Branch of the Delaware County District Library on August 21, 2023 at 5:00 PM. Present were
board members Tke, Kipfer, McCoy, Quaine, Skinner and Tiede. Mr. Allen was absent. Mr.
Howard, Director, Ms. Grossenbacher, Fiscal Officer, and members of the public were also in
attendance.

Mr. Howard and Ms. Grossenbacher shared information about emplovyee benefits and the
potential cost for the next year. Discussion was held and questions were answered.

Motion moved, seconded, and carried — SKinner/MeCoy

To adjourn at 5:18 PM



